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Construction to Begin at Camp Glenorchy
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Glenorchy, New Zealand, 23 October 2015 — Earthwork and the initial stages of
construction will begin next week on Camp Glenorchy, New Zealand’s first NetZero Energy
campground and holiday park. An agreement was reached yesterday between the owners
of the former 40-year-old campground and general store in Glenorchy, and an appellant
who had filed an appeal of Camp Glenorchy’s Resource Consent with the Environment
Court, that has cleared the way to begin construction immediately.

Camp Glenorchy, slated to open in early 2017, will provide campsites for tenting and
campervans/RVs, as well as bunkhouses and accommodations amenities for up to 140
visitors.

All profits from the Camp Glenorchy and the Glenorchy Marketplace Project will flow to an
independent community trust, directed by local residents, to support community projects.
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For more information about Camp Glenorchy or the Glenorchy Marketplace Project, please

contact Steve Hewland, general manager at steve@glenorchymarketplace.co.nz or 021-942-
099. The project website is www.glenorchymarketplace.co.nz




